From: |

Sent: 08 March 2019 19:21

To: Planning

Cc: Hope, Obote

Subject: Fwd: Objection to Application 2019/0808/P, 21 Glenloch Rd
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Apologies for failing to include both addresses in the Objection Email

Sanya Polescuk

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: 8 March 2019 at 19:16:54 GMT

To: Obote Hope@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Objection to Application 2019/0808/P, 21 Glenloch Rd

The proposed rear dormer is inappropriately oversized and the proposed extent of blind, lead-
clad sections of the dormer will present an overbearing and poorly designed addition to the
roof scape.

This application is objectionable.

Sanya Polescuk
on behalf of Belsize Residents Association



